
And this one... 
 
Gwen Jones  
Ward 3 City Councilwoman 
606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801 
406 549-3295 
 
Note: All emails to and from this address are in the public domain. 

 
From: Nancy Low <lownancye@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 1:18 PM 
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us> 
Subject: River road Development  
  
This is what river road looks like Saturday afternoon next to and across the street from the anderson 
property. How could you vote for zoning change that will add 38 cars to this mess. We have never been 
able to get the city to get all these cars off the street. Turning left onto river road from carter court is 
taking your life in your hands. Grade school children walk in the street around this mess coming home 
from school. Infrastructure must be addressed before adding all these ten houses and jeopardizing 
people’s lives. Thanks you for reading this. Nancy low. 619 carter court 
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